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CELEBRATING THE WOODGROVIAN EXPERIENCE

The Primary 1 Woodgrovians had an unforgettable experience during their inaugural
Children's Day Carnival. The day was filled with excitement as they eagerly
participated in a variety of sports, arts and craft and games booths. They also
enjoyed a delightful ice cream treat, which provided a perfect opportunity to bond
with their classmates. Additionally, during the "Celebrating Our Grands" activity,
they expressed heartfelt gratitude to their elderly family members. It was a truly
enriching Term 4 for our young learners, and they can look forward to even more
exciting activities in 2025!
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